
James River Water
Authority

132 Main Street, P.O. Box 540, Palmyra, VA 22963

PUBLIC NOTICE
James River Water Authority intends to submit an applica� on 
to the Department of Environmental Quality for modifi ca� on 
of Virginia Water Protec� on Permit (VWP Permit) No. 14-0343 
pursuant to 9VAC25-210. The VWP Permit was issued to the
Authority in November 2015 and expires in November 2030. 
The VWP Permit is necessary to construct a water intake 
structure and associated infrastructure to withdraw water from 
the James River at a point between Columbia and Bremo Bluff  
in Fluvanna County. Modifi ca� on of the VWP Permit is 
necessary to move the proposed intake loca� on approximately 
1.7 miles upstream from the previously permi� ed loca� on. 
The Authority will host a public informa� on mee� ng at 
9:00 am on July 13, 2022, at the Fluvanna County Public 
Library, 214 Commons Blvd, Palmyra, VA. On or before that 
date, interested persons may submit comments or ques� ons 
to Kelly Belanger Harris by mail to JRWA, c/o County of Fluvanna, 
ATTN: Kelly Belanger Harris, PO Box 540, Palmyra, VA 22963.
By email to kharris@fl uvannacounty.org; or by phone at 
(434) 591-1910. Any oral or wri� en comments received by that
date will beconsidered by the Authority in the development of
the applica� on.


